being our best

Dear parent/ carer,

The Year 11 Parent/ Student/ Teacher Consultation Evening will take place
remotely on Thursday 20th October 16:00 to 20:00 using the parents' evening
software School Cloud, as previously used for the Year 10 Consultation Evening.
Prior to the evening you will receive your child’s progress report which will include
their academic progress and GCSE forecasted grades in all subjects, behaviour
data, attendance, and attitude to learning which will inform our discussions on
the evening. | have attached a parents’ guide to how to use School Cloud to book
virtual appointments with your child’s teachers below:

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-
attend-appointments-over-video-call

Bookings will open for parents at 20:00 on Wednesday 12th October. Please be
advised that appointments are 5 minutes long and can be booked using the
following link:

https://ladylumleys.schoolcloud.co.uk/

If you have any questions or problems, please do not hesitate to get in contact
with me via email at D.Fairclough@Il.coastandvale.academy

Kind regards
David Fairclough

Leader of Key stage 4
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